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The regular meeting of the Palmyra R-1 Board of Education was held on Tuesday,
August 10, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. in the Palmyra High School cafeteria at 1703 South Main,
Palmyra, Missouri.

The board approved the Safe Return to In-Person Instruction and Continuity of Services
Plan for the 2021-2022 school year. The plan can be found on the school website.

The principals gave building reports on back to school. Enrollment is up throughout
the district.

The board heard an update on facilities. The school buildings are ready for students to
arrive on August 23rd. Driveway renovations were completed on time and will enhance
the entrances to both the elementary and middle school. The elementary playground
will soon have a new swing installed.

The annual school audit was completed in July.

The board discussed plans for the MSBA Fall conference.

In old business, the board approved the MSBA policy 2021B update.

In new business, the board approved the local IDEA Compliance Plan for 2021-2022.

The board approved Larry Seago as the district’s Homeless Coordinator, Foster Parent
Liaison, and Migrant Coordinator for the 2021-2022 school year.

The board approved Kinsey Cissna as the Non-Discrimination/Anti-Harassment
Coordinator, and Section 504 Coordinator for the 2021-2022 school year.

In other new business, the board approved the student handbooks and the
administrative handbooks for the 2021-2022 school year.

Kathy Deters resigned her position as a paraprofessional.

The board approved the 2021-2022 substitute teacher list as presented.



